
 
 
Stage 3 –Eugene-Roubaix Road Race, Sunday May 15

 
 

These pictures show the gravel 
conditions on April 23rd. Sturdy 
tires recommended.  
Note:  conditions can change dramatically in 
a short time due to weather and traffic.   The 
gravel was running pretty fast and in decent 
shape.  There was only one short section 
suffering from a little bit of standing water at 
that moment.  The pics show a 25 mm 
tire.   The gravel section is flat and straight, 
so traction is not an issue.  Most likely any 
flats would be pinch flats.  

Rally the Valley Omnium 
Eugene-Roubaix, Cantrell Gravel 
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